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Adopt Certificate of Completion for the CV Starr Center's Lighting Controller Watt Stopper Upgrade
Project and Direct City Clerk to File Notice of Completion

Earlier this year, the Fort Bragg City Council accepted the bid and entered into contract with the
lowest responsible bidder, Fort Bragg Electric, for the provision of materials, equipment and labor for
the completion of the Lighting Controllers Watt Stopper Upgrade Project for the C.V. Starr Community
Center. The projects final cost was $30,949.00.

Following acceptance of the Certificate of Completion by the City Council, the City Clerk will file a
Notice to Completion with the Mendocino County Recorder.
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